
WGRA Westgate Residents’ Association 
 
Dear Residents, 
 

Bulletin September 2023    
 
I hope you have all enjoyed a brief return to summer weather and haven’t found it too warm!  A very 
brief email Bulletin this time…..  
 
Roadworks 
The Westgate roadworks continue and completion of the redesigned Sherborne Road Roundabout 
in October will be followed by final work on the cycle bypass points at the western end of Westgate 
and the repair of the brick paviours at the central and eastern end.  Work on the new Dutch style 
roundabout at Westgate/Orchard Street is expected to begin in late October. 
 
More information on the various projects and related traffic management can be seen at: 
 
https://community.mildrenconstruction.co.uk/projects/west-chichester-s278-works-for-
whitehouse-farm 
 
WGRA AGM 2023  
This year’s AGM will be an afternoon meeting on Saturday 18 November at 2pm and will be held at 
the Chichester City Arts Centre on Mount Lane (formerly St. Bartholomew’s).  Please save the date 
in your diaries and make a note of the new time and venue.   
 
WGRA Coffee Morning  
Our next coffee morning will be on Saturday 7 October 10am at the Crate & Apple 
 
Peace Doves at Chichester Cathedral - 30 Sep - 14 Oct & 21 October - 12 November 
Featuring thousands of paper doves suspended from the historic Nave of the Cathedral, each dove 
will hold messages of peace, love and hope written by the local community.  Click below for more 
information. 
https://www.chichestercathedral.org.uk/news/peace-doves-enchanting-experiences-and-events 
 
Reading Volunteers 
Susie Cooke from Bishop Luffa School says that she is hoping for more volunteers to lend reading 
support to students who do not have English as their first language.  Some of our members have 
already joined the small team of volunteers and if you would like to help as well, please contact 
Susie on cookesu@bishopluffa.org.uk  
 
Best wishes, 
Bebette 
 
 
Bebette Jones 
Secretary 
Westgate Residents' Association 
Web:  westgatera.org.uk 
Enquiries:  sec.wgra@gmail.com 
This email and any attachments are intended for the addressee only and may be confidential.  If you are not the 
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intended recipient or do not wish to continue to receive emails from WGRA, please advise me as soon as possible. 
Thank you. 


